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Broad and interdisciplinary, this new series invites proposals for book-length 
edited collections and traditional book-length monographs studying technical 
communication and related fields from all angles. It encompasses not only 
technical communication in corporations, but also in government, health, military, 
and extra-institutional contexts. The series values scholarship in the theory and 
application of technical communication, including both quantitative and 
qualitative empirical research. The editors particularly wish to provide a venue for 
book-length, in-depth scholarship on the history of technical communication and 
the role of technical communication in culture and technology.  

If you’d like to discuss a project or submit a proposal, please email us! 

 

Miles A Kimball | miles.kimball@gmail.com 

Charles Sides | csides@fitchburgstate.edu 

James Peltz | james.peltz@sunypress.edu 
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